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SPF Response to Amendment Regulations 
 
SPF has contributed to 2 separate responses to 
the recent consultation on LGPS amendment 
regulations.  
 
Links to SPF responses can be found on our 
website here 
 
New S18 form and related guidance 
 
After consultation with fund employers, the 
above documents are now available from the 
forms area of SPF website here. 
 
The revised documents have been developed in 
line with SPPA guidance on ill health retirement. 
 
i-Connect Forum 
 
We will be holding an i-Connect Forum for all 
Employers on Thursday 24th Feb from 10am till 
11am.  
 
The forum is aimed at i-Connect users and will 
cover Submissions, Issues and Future 
Developments as well as a Q&A session.  
 
Please send contact details for attendees to 
karen.sweeney@glasgow.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 
 

SPF-AGM 2022 
 
We will be holding our AGM via Teams 
Events again this year. Date in second half 
of June tbc. 
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